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Well done to the YELLOW house for
being this week’s winners! 

We had a fantastic afternoon
completing our activities.  The bad
weather did not stop us!  We had a

carousel of activities set up in
School.  

  

Wednesday 27th September
3pm-5pm Film Night - 

see Class Dojo for details of 
how to book on Arbor.

Friday 29th September
2.30pm Harvest Festival in Buckminster Church

for Year R-6.

Monday 2nd October
 Year 4/5/6 Swimming

Tuesday 3rd October
Macmillan Coffee Morning/open morning

All welcome.

Thursday 5th October
School Census Day - change of lunch Menu

 WWII Day for Year 4/5/6

Tuesday 10th October
Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 11th October
Parents’ Evening

Monday 16th October to Friday 20th October
Half Term

Monday 23rd October
Children back to school.

Wednesday 25th October
PTFA Halloween Disco YrR-6

Wednesday 25th-Friday 27th October
Scholastic Book Fair in School
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Attendance 
The Whole school attendance for

this week is 99.79%  which is
brilliant!   

We aim for our attendance to be
above 97% so this week’s attendance
has smashed this target! Well done

everyone. 

Weekly certificates

             Star Writer      5Rs           Dinner
R & 1 -      Rory               Olivia       Alfred 
2&3 -        Erin               Phoebe      Bertie 
4, 5 & 6 -  Henley           Callum       Ellie

Well done to everyone who received a
certificate today! 

Seasonal Flu Vaccinations
Thursday 23rd November

Please follow the link on the letter to consent
for your child to receive the

vaccination in School.  
All consents must be made online

before the day please.  

If you do not consent please also
follow the link and click ‘no‘.
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Next week we have our film night
on Wednesday 27th September.

If you would like your child to attend
please look on Arbor under Trips.

Then choose the film your child would
like to watch and make your payment
online. This includes unlimited juice

and a small snack.

 

We look forward to
seeing you at our
Harvest Festival

Service in Buckminster
Church on the 29th

September. 

All welcome.
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 25th/26th/27th October

Scholastic Book Fair

This is a great opportunity for you
 to not only buy some amazing books,

 but also help earn free books for our School.


